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Please oppose this bill that would take away the authority of our school boards to 

eliminate offensive or non-age appropriate materials in any classroom or library of 

said schools. Yes,  parents can opt their children out of certain books and materials 

but that rarely happens as most parents do not know what is in their children’s 

textbooks or libraries openly available to them. Removing obscene, offensive or non-

age appropriate materials is not discrimination against any class of individuals but 

keeping children’s innocence and schools should already be actively doing that. 

Thank you for your time. 


